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Objective: This event aimed to provide students with valuable insights and strategies for 

transitioning from campus life to a successful career in the tech industry to strengthens the 

placement process for all students. 

 

Organizer: Department of CS, MPSTME in association with Coding Club 

 

Number of Participant: 150 

 

Speaker: Roshan Somayajula, Ashwin Gupta, Kushal Jha, Utkarsh Jain, Akshat Kotian, Aryan 

Sharma, Aditi Gupta 

 

Date & Day: 7th January 2023, Saturday 

 
Time & Venue: 02:00PM - 04:00PM, Seminar Hall, C-wing (2nd floor) 

 
Coordinator/s:  

 

Name of Teaching staff: Prof. Pratiksha Meshram, Prof. Suraj Patil 

 

Brief Report on Activity:  

 

The Coding Club hosted an incredible "Campus to Career" event on 7th Jan 2023 at C wing 1st 

floor. This event aimed to provide students and recent graduates with valuable insights and 

strategies for transitioning from campus life to a successful career in the tech industry. Our 

honorable speakers Mr. Roshan Somayajula, Mr. Ashwin Gupta. Mr. Kaushal Jha, Mr. Utkarsh 

Jain, Mr. Akshat Kotian, Mr. Aryan Sharma and Ms. Aditi Gupta shared their personal journey 

and provided valuable advice on building a fulfilling career in technology. 

Attendees had the opportunity to ask their burning questions to the panelists, gaining practical 

insights and guidance. The event provided ample networking opportunities, allowing attendees to 

connect with both peers and professionals. This networking session was filled with meaningful 

conversations and the exchange of contact information. 

 

The event drew a diverse crowd, including students from various academic backgrounds, recent 

graduates, and professionals from the tech industry. It was heartening to see such enthusiasm for 

career development and knowledge sharing. We received overwhelmingly positive feedback from 

attendees, who found the event to be informative, inspiring, and invaluable in their career journeys. 

Many expressed their gratitude for the practical tips and connections they gained. 

 

The Coding Club will continue supporting students and recent graduates in their tech careers. 

We encourage attendees to stay connected with us and follow us on social media for updates on 

future events and resources. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Event Photographs: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Program Objectives Addressed:  

PO 1: Engineering knowledge 

PO 6:  The engineer and society 

PO 10: Communication  

PO 12: Life-long learning   

 And PEO1 will be addressed as this event talks about the overall development of students 
 

 

 
 

Event In-charge                                  HOD                                          Associate Dean/Director                            



 


